
SB 592 updates and addresses repeat offenders regarding work places.  However, it raises 
the minimum fines over a thousand percent with no latitude to the regulator.  The agencies 
actions during the political pandemic was less than stellar.  Future legal actions will 
created serious liability for the agency and state.  SB 592 should be amended in the House 
to have a reasonable and flexible minimum fine. 
 


